
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #179                              Thursday, June 5, 2025 
 
Locker Clean Out: Underclassmen must clean their lockers by TODAY, Thursday, June 5. Leave the door open with the padlock 
locked on the hasp. If the lock is still facing backwards and the student DID NOT use their locker – they do not need to open the 
locker. There will be a $6.50 fee for missing locks. This will be added to the student debt list. Seniors will need to pay all debts prior 
to graduation. 
 
Attention Students: If you have an elevator pass, please remember to return it to the health room by the last day of school. 
 
Attention all students taking PFL over the summer.  There will be a brief orientation meeting on Friday June 6th at 7:30am in room 
173.  Information and expectations for the course will be explained during this meeting.  If you have any questions, please contact 
Mr. Burkhart. 
 
Any student taking AP Physics 1, AP Physics 2, or AP Physics C next year should see Mrs. Doll in room 018 before or after school by 
the end of the school year to pick-up the summer assignment.  Bring your ipad.  It will take about 10 minutes. 
 
Attention rising Juniors and Seniors: If you are taking AP Literature and Composition for the 2025-2026 School year, please see an 
important update about the Summer Assignment on your Class of Schoology page. If you have any questions, please see either Mrs. 
Boal in Room 255 or Mrs. Broich in Room 225. 
 
Attention any student planning on taking AP Biology or IB Biology next year, please see Mrs. Myers in Room 216 for your textbook 
and summer assignment!  
 
The Interact Club is welcoming new members for the 2025-2026 school year. If you enjoy community service and want to be a part 
of a fun organization committed to giving back to our school and community – join Interact! See Mr. K. Kantz in room 031 for more 
information and an application. 
 
Students interested in Varsity Rifle Team next year who wish to attend Summer Open Ranges, please pick up forms with dates 
outside room 219 before the end of next week.  
 
If you are interested in meeting new people, or trying out the sport of wrestling, come check out the Girls Try it Nights for the next 
upcoming dates 6/26, 7/24, 8/28, & 9/24 in the high school North gym. This will be hosted by The Manheim Township Girls 
Wrestling Staff & Students from 5:30pm - 7:30pm.  Kindergarten through high school ages are welcome.  No experience is necessary. 
 
Any student interested in running cross country at Manheim Township High School for the upcoming fall 2025 season please 
provide your name, grade level and contact information to Coach Stover at kstover@hershey.k12.pa.us. Those who ran on last year’s 
team do not need to reach out to Coach Stover at this time unless your contact information from last season has changed.  

 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO ATHLETIC EVENTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 


